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PO Box 33079

Congressional Progressive Caucus PAC

Washington DC 20033

Congressional Progressive Caucus PAC
PO Box 33079
Washington, DC 20033

February 9th, 2021

Kevin Fortkiewicz
Sr Campaign Finance Analyst
Reports Analysis Division
Federal Election Commission
1050 First St NE
Washington, DC 20463

Identification Number: C00513176
RE: 30 Day Post-General Report (10/15/2020-11/23/2020)
Response Due Date: 03/08/2021

We write in response to your letter of February 1, 2021, regarding the Committee?s 30-Day Post-General report.  The
letter inquires whether the Committee failed to file a 24-hour independent expenditure report and whether the Committee
failed to include an independent expenditure on its Post-General report.   It did not.  The Committee timely and
properly reported all independent expenditures on its 24-hour and 3X filings.

The committee filed a 24-hour report on 10/24/20 reporting a 10/22 disbursement to Gumbinner & Davies (transaction ID
VQZ94ANB266).  This report was accurate in all material respects, except that, due to a software error, the ?Calendar
Year to Date? did not include the expenditure at issue, resulting in a ?Calendar Year to Date? figure that was off by
$38,063.80.  When the Committee prepared its Post-General report, it identified this discrepancy, and amended the
24-hour report to identify the correct ?Calendar Year to Date? figure.  In so doing, the reporting software incorrectly
added to the report a second independent expenditure made to Gumbinner & Davies on 10/21 (transaction ID
VQZ94ANB258).
This 10/21 independent expenditure had been timely reported to the Commission on a 24-hour report (filed originally on
10/21) and on the Committee?s Post-General report.  The inclusion of this transaction on the amended 10/24 24-hour
report made it appear as if the Committee made this expenditure twice, resulting in your letter.  The Committee will
amend the 10/24 24-hour report to remove this duplicate entry.

Should you have any questions, please contact the Committee.

Sincerely,

Diane Evans
Treasurer

C00513176

msimon
Typewritten Text
Mailing Address

msimon
Typewritten Text
City

msimon
Typewritten Text
ZIP Code

msimon
Typewritten Text
NAME OF COMMITTEE (In Full)

msimon
Typewritten Text
State

msimon
Typewritten Text
FEC IDENTIFICATION NUMBER

msimon
Sticky Note
Accepted set by msimon

msimon
Cross-Out

msimon
Sticky Note
Marked set by msimon

msimon
Pencil

msimon
Typewritten Text


